
BONE SCHOOL 
 
Dear Dr. Alexander Thomas 
  
We would like to introduce an educational initiative titled “Bone School” which is aimed at 
providing a comprehensive learning experience for orthopaedic trainees and young orthopaedic 
surgeons. We propose to conduct “Bone School” on the second Sunday of every month and will 
invite Senior Orthopaedic Teachers to chair each session. 
 
The objective of the programme is to: 
 
1. To provide a comprehensive learning experience that includes lectures, case presentations and 
motor skills enhancement workshops – 
including Basic Surgical Skills Courses and Advanced Orthopaedic Skills Courses. 
 
2. To enable orthopaedic post-graduate trainees to interact with and learn from Senior Teachers 
from various medical colleges and DNB 
institutions. 
 
3. To provide a forum for orthopaedic trainees of various institutions to meet and learn from each 
other. 
 
We would be grateful if you would consent to be a faculty at one of our sessions (please indicate 
your preferred month during the year). We 
also seek your support to ensure the success of the programme, by encouraging your post-
graduate trainees to attend. There is no registration fee. 
 
The first course will be held on January 8, 2012 and the focus is the Hip Joint.  We would be 
grateful if you could display the attached 
programme details on your notice board for the information of your post-graduates. 
 
Please could you post these details on the ANBAI website too.  
 
Warm regards, 
  

Dr. Thomas Kishen 

Spine Surgeon and Course Co-ordinator 'Bone School' 
Bangalore, India. 
 


